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Dear friends and supporters of Centro,
  

 We hope all of you are having a good week. In this time of
Halloween and an election, we would like to invite you to be part
of our signature event, Evening of Dreaming. The magic of
this event has always been its authenticity.

  
 In a now virtual world, we are taking the opportunity to see how
people celebrate Day of the Dead in Madison, Mexico and
Guatemala. Our desire is to show the reality of this celebration.
The Indigenous communities from Mexico and Guatemala have
different rituals and traditions that are unknown to many of us.
However, it is time to hear and see what they do during these
days. There will be music, dance and special announcements.

  
 The events will start at 10 a.m. from Sunday, November 1st to
Tuesday, November 3rd and at 9 a.m. on Wednesday,
November 4th. Check out the full schedule
here:https://www.micentro.org/an-evening-of-dreaming.html

    Special Local Opportunity

https://www.micentro.org/an-evening-of-dreaming.html
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While most of our programs will be streamed on our Facebook
page, locally we set up a Day of the Dead altar at Canteen
Restaurant, a member of Food Fight Restaurants.  You are
invited to visit during lunchtime; you can bring pictures of your
loved ones, write a poem dedicated to the dead or take a picture
of the altar and tag Centro on social media. At the restaurant,
there will be recipes for handmade bread for Day of the Dead.
Remember to share pictures of your delicacy after it comes out
of the oven! The altar will be set up until Sunday, November 8.

  Thank you all for your support. We hope you can join us during
this special time.

Join the Celebration

https://www.micentro.org/an-evening-of-dreaming.html
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Thank you to our Agency Partners that made this event possible!
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